
Bantam League Softball Coaches’ Meeting Notes 
April 1, 2003 
 
Actions: 
 

1. Mail your volunteer forms to Larry at 98 Oak Road, Boonton Twp. 
 

2. Download and become familiar with the League’s Safety Manual.  Go to 
eteamz.com/bmlrv  

 
3. Choose your team parent this week.  Send their name, email address, and phone 

number to be as soon as possible so we can get them info about the meeting and 
fund raising events. 

 
 

General Info: 
 

April 3  Equipment pickup (11:00, Fanny Rd Field House) 
April 17 Game 1 
April 19 Team Parent Meeting 7:00 pm, RVS 
April 24 Little League Parade 10:00am  
April 20 Coaches’ First Aid Class at St. Clare’s - Dover 
April 27 Coaches’ First Aid Class at St. Clare’s - Denville 
April 28 Pictures!  

Teams 1&2 6:00 
Teams 3&4 6:15 
Teams 5&6 6:30     

May 2  Challenger Game 1pm, Pepe Field 
May 17 Wine Tasting Fund Raiser at Zeris Inn 7-10pm, $35    
June 12 Last Game and Trophies 
 
What if it rains?  Call the hotline  973 299 1335, extension 8 (not 5!).    

All players should have this number!  V Ford will update the hotline 1 
hour prior to game start (that 8:00am) only if the games are cancelled.  If 
there is no message, you should go to the field.  Do not play if you can 
hear thunder. 
 
Note: If Saturday’s game is cancelled, just skip it in the schedule and add 
the skill training to the next week.  We will not add games to the end of 
the season. 
 

 


